
TELEMEDICINE APPOINTMENTS ARE NOW 

AVAILABLE 

We are now offering telemedicine appointments at 

our practice for both new patients and existing 

patients.  

If you are ill or experiencing flu like symptoms, we 

ask that you please use telemedicine services.  

Please call our office or message us via the patient 

portal for more information regarding insurance 

coverage and rates for these services.  

Thank you!  

Advanced Psychiatric Group, PA 


